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Dear Families,

Can you believe it’s already December!

Our Christmas production is well underway - thanks for all the line
practising and costumes, we can’t wait to perform for you next week!

It was lovely having parents in class this week witnessing our phonics
lesson. We hope to invite you to another lesson soon, perhaps a
different subject and a different time slot.

We have finally finished our addition and subtraction topic in maths
and the children are very excited to learn all about shapes and their
properties. If you have an opportunity at home, please continue to
practise adding and subtracting any 2 two-digit numbers!

In English we have learnt about commas in a list and we have designed our own setting for a
sequel to The Man on the Moon!

Reminders of the week:
● Extreme reading challenge photos if you haven’t sent it yet
● If anyone would like to help out/support in class as parent helpers please let me know.

I have added photos of some of the extreme readers we have received!

Have a good weekend and see you next week!

Warm regards,
Mrs Reeve






